
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Milan, 26 June 2013 - With reference to the rumours reported by the media, the 
Company would like to clarify that it does not believe it appropriate to make any 
comment, inasmuch as no new circumstances have occurred that would change the 
set of information previously disclosed to the market — on 27 May and 31 May 2013 
— regarding the timing of approval of the draft financial statements for the year 
ended 31 December 2012 and the presentation of the proposal for composition with 
creditors. These items are on the agenda of the Board of Directors' meeting 
scheduled for tomorrow. 

In abidance with the limits imposed by applicable laws regarding the composition 

with creditors procedure currently underway, the Company will keep the market 

constantly and timely informed of all developments relating to the initiatives that 

will be undertaken. 
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This press release is a translation. The Italian version will prevail. 
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